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NANGALBIBRA-BONGAIGAON TRANSMISSION LIMITED 
DLF Cyber Park Tower-B, 9th Floor, Udyog Vihar Phase-Ill, 

Sector-20, Gurugram-122008, Haryana India +91 0124 4562 000 

REF: NBBG-SPTL-Forest-18                                                      Date: 25.04.2022 

 

To, 

The Nodal Officer (FC Act) 

Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forest and HoFF 

Panjabari, Guwahati – 781037, Assam 

 

Sub: - Construction of 400 kV D/C Bongaigaon-Nangalbibra Transmission line: intimation letter 

for Change in Forest Area proposed for diversion. 

 

Reference: - Online observation dated 19.04.2022 in the proposal No. FP/AS/TRANS/152968/2022. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

With reference to the above forest diversion proposal and the online observation raised from your 

good office on dated 19.04.2022, this is to inform you that the forest area proposed for diversion 

required for construction of 400 kV D/C Bongaigaon-Nangalbibra Transmission line has been 

changed from 62.372 ha to 61.600 ha. The area was changed after joint verification of the forest area 

proposed for diversion under Haltugaon and Goalpara Forest Divisions.  

 

The area confirmed by the Forest officials of both divisions has been considered as final and 

accordingly necessary modification was done in the forest diversion proposal. This is for your kind 

information and request for acceptance of the modified proposal please. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For Nangalbibra-Bongaigaon Transmission Ltd 

 

 

 

Authorized Signatory, 

Bhaskar Singh Rawat 

Chief Manager 

Mob: +91 8260154039 

Email: bhaskar.rawat@sterlite.com 
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